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Transport Access Program 
Gunnedah Train Station Upgrade

Project update May 2022 

The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Gunnedah 
Station 

Upcoming work 

Construction activities at the station will continue over the next two months, including: 

• installation of new male, female and ambulant amenities 

• reconstruction of the waiting room including timber floors, joinery and bench seats 

• re-asphalting the driveway and carpark 

• landscaping works. 

Due to unforeseen construction issues, ongoing weather and COVID-19 impacts, we are 

experiencing some delays in completing the Gunnedah Station upgrade. The upgrade is now 

expected to be finished by late June 2022, weather permitting. 

 

 

 
 

 

The upgrade of Gunnedah train station will provide a facility that is accessible to those with a disability, 

limited mobility, and parents/carers with prams and customers with luggage. 

Construction is progressing and a number of activities have been completed, which include:  

• establishing the site compound, with the installation  

of temporary fencing, site surveying and service  

locating work 

• demolition of existing facilities, including toilet  

amenities, waiting room, and internal  

concrete slabs 

• removal of external asphalt surfaces for  

regrading and surfacing works to be carried out  

• construction of new entry ramp into the station 

waiting room and installation of wall frames. 

 

Construction: New ramp into waiting room entry  
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Contact us 

If you have any questions or would like more 

information on the Gunnedah Station Upgrade, 

please contact our project team: 

 

 project information line: 1800 684 490 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au/gunnedah 

24/7 construction response line: 1800 

775 465   

If you need help understanding this 

information, please contact the 

Translating and Interpreting Service 

on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 

1800 684 490 

Construction hours 

Work will be carried out from Monday to 

Friday between 7am and 6pm and Saturday 

from 8am to 1pm.  

Work will continue over the next two months, 

with completion expected by the end of June 

2022, weather permitting. 

Equipment to be used during this work 

includes small excavators, surveying 

equipment, delivery/concrete trucks, concrete 

pumps, construction trucks, power and hand 

tools. 

Traffic control and signage will be in place to 

help pedestrians and motorists with all 

temporary changes. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation 

while this upgrade is being completed. 

 

Planned works for Gunnedah Station, subject to change. 
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